
 

 

For more information, contact: 
9978 5401 

HI-NSW-Kids@health.nsw.gov.au 

westmeadkidsredevelopment.health.nsw.gov.au 

  

   

 
The Children’s Hospital 
at Westmead Stage 2 
Redevelopment     
 

 

Work is continuing for The Children’s Hospital at Westmead 
redevelopment which includes jumpform dismantling. This 
work will be carried out on: 

• Saturday 25 May from 8am to 5pm to Sunday 26 May 
8am to 5pm, 

• Saturday 1 June from 8am to 5pm to Sunday 2 June 
from 8 am to 5 pm, 

The contingency date is Saturday 15 June from 8am to 5pm to 
Sunday 16 June 8am to 5pm.  

This work will generate some noise. The project will attempt to 
minimise any disruptions. For your safety, please follow site 
signage and staff direction.  
 
We thank you for your patience while this project is underway.  
 
The NSW Government is delivering The Children’s Hospital at 
Westmead Stage 2 Redevelopment, which includes the 
Paediatric Services Building, a new multi-storey car park, a 
revitalised forecourt and refurbishment of some existing areas. 
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For general information about the project 
or to sign up for regular updates, visit our 
website via the QR code below or at: 
westmeadkidsredevelopment.health.nsw.gov.au 

 

 


